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Honorable members of the North Carolina Utilities Commission:

Duke Energy is proposing to change the rules on net metering which would stifle rooftop solar. I live in a lower to
middle income neighborhood and the kind of fee structure Duke is proposing would make rooftop solar less
accessible to me and my neighbors. Please require Duke to amend it’s proposed net metering structure so that
rooftop is more accessible to all, not less. We really don’t have time in the current climate crisis to slow down the
deployment and usage of renewables. Thank you so much!

Jeffrey Becker
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